
Dear Praying Friends,                                      March - April 2025 

As spring blooms, we stand in awe of God’s faithfulness and your steadfast partnership. Your prayers and sacrificial giving 
empower us to serve our missionary families, and we’re excited to share how God has moved these past two months.
March was a season of travel and encouragement. Jeremy attended the funeral for the mother of one of our missionary families, 
offering support in their grief. We visited a missionary planting a deaf church, marveling at the phenomenal work God is doing 
to reach this precious community. Jeremy preached a mission conference at a supporting church in North Carolina, urging 
believers to embrace the Great Commission. We also spent time encouraging a missionary widow in her season of loss. A trip to 
California brought Jeremy and several board members to a sending church for a missionary interview with a new candidate 
headed to Brazil. At WWNTBM, we travel to these churches to connect with pastors and congregations, showing them we exist 
to serve them and their missionary, not the other way around. Jeremy also preached a Sunday in Nevada and a missions 
weekend in Florida, pleading for laborers for the harvest.

April was packed with ministry and milestones. At the home office, we met with a bank representative for administrative tasks 
and with See The Harvest leadership to plan upcoming short-term mission trips that train believers in evangelism. We welcomed 
a national missionary from the Middle East, driving him to churches for three weeks of meetings to help raise support for his 
vital work. In the midst of these meetings, we finalized preparations for and held our busiest yet most rewarding event: Family 
Fellowship Week (FFW). About 130 people gathered—missionaries on furlough or deputation, board pastors, and over 50 
missionary kids who enjoyed their own sessions, fellowship, and activities. Funded by churches who value refreshing 
missionary families, FFW was a triumph, with powerful preaching, heartfelt testimonies, and renewed strength for the field. 
After FFW, we completed the meetings and dropped our Middle East missionary at the airport to return to his field. We’re also 
preparing for Bethany’s high school graduation, a bittersweet milestone as she seeks God’s next step.

Prayer Requests/Praises:  
• Praise God for the success of FFW and the encouragement it brought to our missionary families.  
• Pray for Bethany as she seeks the Lord’s guidance for her future after graduation.  
• Pray for new churches to partner with us, as our monthly support has dwindled in recent years.  
• Pray for safety and provision for an overseas trip later this year to encourage our missionaries. Would you prayerfully 

consider a special gift to help Esther and me cover travel expenses? If the Lord leads, please mark your gift “Lockhart 
travel” and send it to WWNTBM.

We’re deeply grateful to you, our supporting churches, for your faithful prayers and financial partnership. You are vital in this 
Great Commission work, and we couldn’t press forward without you. Together, we’re reaching the world for Christ!

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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